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1.  Tender Document 11 General   

We are kindly requesting you to postpone the tender on 15th December 
because Appendix A8 is not acceptable from any prestigious subcontractors 
due to the conditions that do not comply with international law and the 
concepts and meanings that are not fully explained legally . 

Since we can only participate in the tender with a subcontractor, the 
principle of equality between the bidders has been violated due to the 
Appendix A8, which we claim is against international law and cannot be 
accepted by any serious subcontractor. For this reason, we need time to 
create a change request on Appendix A8 and to conclude an acceptable 
contract with our Sub-contractor on the principle of mutual exchange.  

Or to make just minor changes to the appendix A8 of your contract. 

to transfer the responsibility of the job to the bidder instead to put all the 
pressure on the subcontractor. 

We believing that we will give the best and economical price in the tender, 
we submit that this situation is in the interests of İsrael 

 

The Tender Committee rejects this request. Firstly, request was made after 
the final date for submitting questions and request for changes and thus 
cannot be considered.  Secondly, Tender Committee has drafted the pre-
requisite in order to extend the potential of competition whilst maintaining 
and ensuring the professional capability if such bidders. Upon bidders 
request, the Tender Committee has redrafted such conditions. Tender 
Committee has allowed bidders to lean on the experience of sub-contractors 
as detailed in the Tender Document. However, such leaning is subject to 
sub-contractor taking responsibility for its Works and not disappearing 
after the bidder has been nominated as the winner bidder.   
 

 


